
Calendar for the Week  

Sunday Jan 12 9:00am Chapel Prayer 

Our nursery is staffed 

from 9:00am – 12:30pm 

9:30am Courtyard Fellowship 

9:45am Sunday School 

11:00am      Worship – Baptism of the Lord 

Monday Jan 13 5:30pm Knit Wits Meeting 

   6:30pm UMW Meeting 

Tuesday Jan 14 9:00am Food Pantry Volunteer Opportunity 

Wednesday Jan 15 7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday Jan 16 2:00pm Smocking Class 

Sunday Jan  19 9:00am Chapel Prayer 

   9:30am Courtyard Fellowship 

   9:45am Sunday School 

   11:00am      Worship 

Human Relations Day Special Offering 

   12:30pm Youth Fellowship 

   3:00pm Children’s Teaching Training 

   7:00pm SPRC Meeting 

Upcoming Birthdays 

January  February 

12 Morgan Campagna 20 Chris Coffman 2 Heidi Hamilton 

13 Allie Apperson 20 David Ennis 2 Patti Queipo 

13 Kathy Matthews 22 Cheryl Coats 5 Ronnie Wood 

16 Dennis Hollowell 29 Elizabeth Barina 7 Brandon Tyndall 

16 Brian Walker 30 Ashley Woodrow 11  Anna Uzzell 

19 Sally Doyle 30 Jack Woodrow 11 Attie Ross Welch 

Is your birthday missing?  Contact the church office to add. 

Meeting Dates/Times for 2020 Leadership Committees 

If you are a 2020 leader participating on the Church Council, SPRC, Trustees, 

and/or Finance committees, meeting specifications beginning January 2020 

are below. 

Committee Meeting Date Time Location 

Church Council 1st Sunday of each month 7:00pm Visioning Center 
SPRC 3rd Sunday of each month 7:00pm Conference Room 
Trustees 4th Sunday of each month 6:00pm Conference Room 

Finance 4th Sunday of each month 7:15pm Visioning Center 

The Food Pantry Needs You 

There are two opportunites each month to volunteer at Dunn’s Food Pantry 

on the second and fourth Tuesdays.  In January, the volunteer dates are 

January 14 and 28 from 9:00am – 2:00pm.  There are many way to help on 

each of these dates.  Please consider volunteering.   

Church Communications 

If you are not currently receiving church communications via email and would 

like to be added to the distribution list, please contact the church office to 

make sure we have your current email on file.  Thank you! 

Outreach Smocking Class Set for January 16 

Outreach will hold its first Smocking Class of 2020 on Thursday, January 16 

in the Fellowship Hall from 2:00 – 4:00pm.  We will continue to meet on the 

3rd Thursday of each month through May 2020.  Patricia Hollowell will lead 

this class.  Everyone is welcome!   

Youth 

Let’s kick off 2020 with lunch and fun!  Watch for details coming your way.  

Mrs. Julie has great things planned starting at 12:30pm on Sunday, January 

19. 

Children’s Teaching Training – January 19 

Come peek behind the curtain to learn all the tips and tools to serve as a 

Sunday School teacher or Children’s Church leader. Engage with the teaching 

materials, explore the classroom, and learn from your fellow church members’ 

firsthand experiences. Join us for this exciting service opportunity open to both 

men and women. You will grow as much as our children!  Training will be 

held in the Visioning Center from 1:00 – 4:00pm.  Please contact Julie 

Malcolm at 704-881-3311 or jsmalcolm1@gmail.com to find out more.   

Covered Dish Supper Planned for January 22 

Let’s start the New Year out right and share our first meal together in 2020!  

Bring your favorite recipes to share!  We will need meats, veggies, casseroles, 

rolls, scrumptious desserts and anything more you’d like to bring.  

2020 Volunteer Coordinators 

We have numerous opportunites for church volunteers.  Below is a list of 

coordinators for each of our volunteer areas for 2020.   

Acolytes:  Caroline Wilson 

Altar Flowers:  Huntsie Strickland 

Altar Guild:  Susie Creel 

Children’s Church: Julie Malcolm 

Nursery:  Heidi Hamilton 

Ushers:   Lois Dail 

If you are able to help in any of these areas, please contact the coordinator or 

call the church office at 910-892-2339.  There are many other serving 

opportunities available for anyone interested.  Please contact Pastor Beth for 

details.  Thank you so much for your willingness to serve! 

Divine Street Preschool Taking Applications for 2020-21 

The Divine Street Preschool is now accepting applications from within our 

congregation for the 2020-21 school year.  Applications will be made available 

to the community on February 1.  To apply, or for more information, please 

contact our Preschool Director, Patti Queipo at 919-207-7238. 
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